
Dear ACS Chief Academic Officer-- 
 
I am writing to ask you to nominate talented faculty members from your institution for the 21st ACS 
Teaching and Learning Workshop. 
 
The Workshop emphasizes teaching and learning as central to the academic profession.  Participants 
will: 
 
• Build on existing strengths in their teaching and identify areas for growth 
 
• Increase awareness of learners’ experiences in the classroom 
 
• Explore new teaching and learning strategies 
 
• Contribute to a collaborative community in which they can reflect on their classroom choices and how 
those choices affect learners and learning 
 
The 2013 Workshop will be held at Trinity University from June 03-08.  More information can be found 
at: 
http://www.colleges.org/summerteach/summerteach.html 
 
Each institution is guaranteed one space until February 1st, but typically can accept multiple 
nominations from each institution.  Last year's Workshop generated waiting list, so it is to your 
advantage to submit your nominations in advance of the deadline.  Please also keep in mind that the 
Workshop is not just for new faculty members, mid–career and senior faculty member nominations are 
particularly encouraged. 
 
When you have identified the nominees from your institution please ask your assistant to submit 
nominations through the ACS website: 
http://www.colleges.org/summerteach/summerteach_form.html 
 
If I can answer any questions you or your nominees may have please let me know. 
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support of the Workshop-- 
 
--Barbara Lom 
Director, ACS Summer Teaching and Learning Workshop 
_____________________________________________ 
 
Barbara Lom, PhD 
Associate Professor & Chair of Biology 
Davidson College 
Box 7118 - Davidson, NC 28035-7118 
704-894-2338 (office) 704-894-2512 (fax) 
www.bio.davidson.edu/lom 
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